
 
 
 
 

Attention LTC, ICF-DD, ADHC and Hospice Room & Board Providers 
INFORMATION RELATED TO BILLING FOR SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER, 2013 

 

We have made revisions to the LTC regular and supplemental payment schedule for October 
2013 to clarify when providers may receive payment in the month of October depending on the 
date of service on the claim(s).  

FOR ALL PROVIDER TYPES LISTED:  Any claims billed and processed prior to the October 10th and 
October 17th cutoff with dates of service prior to September 2013 for private facilities will appear 
on the Remittance Advices/check writes of either 10/15/2013 and/or 10/22/2013. 

FOR STATE OPERATED FACILITIES:  The check write dates of either 10/15/2013 and/or 
10/22/2013 will include payments to State Operated Facilities. 

FOR ADHC PROVIDERS:  The system generated claims for September dates of service were paid 
at a reduced rate in error on the RA of 09/26/2013.  These incorrectly paid claims will be voided 
on the 10/22/13 RA.  Providers must get their ‘regular’ billing for September 2013 dates to 
Molina for processing no later than Noon on Thursday, October 17th, in order to have these 
claims processed for corrected payment on the RA of 10/22/2013.  Providers that do not meet 
this deadline (the regular supplemental billing cutoff) will have the corrected claims processed in 
the regular LTC check write of 11/12/2013. 

FOR PROVIDERS OTHER THAN ADHC PROVIDERS:  The check write dated 10/29/2013 will include 
the processing of the MOLINA system generated Adjustments/Voids to make needed 
adjustments to the provider submitted claims for payment of September 2013 claims which were 
made on the RA dated 09/26/2013.  This check write will also include any other September claims 
submitted by providers for the regular supplemental billing cycle.   

Please be sure that you submit bills for all of your September services prior to the October 17th 
cut-off date or your 09/26/13 payments will be voided. Providers should submit original claims 
for September services, not adjustments. 

For questions related to this notification, please contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider 
Services at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 


